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The EC curator begs, once again, readers’ pardon, taking full
responsibility, for the tardy transmission of this week’s EC
owing to his being occupied with caring for a traditional
Catholic priest friend, Fr. Joseph F. Collins, at his last
hour – and who entered immortality shortly before noon on
Easter Saturday. Though his differences with the Society and
His Excellency were well known, he was a good man and priest,
who  even  in  later  years  enjoyed  occasions  of  amicable
conviviality with our good Bishop. Prayers for the repose of
his soul would be welcome; funeral details have been posted
here, for those interested. Readers are thanked profusely for
their patience.
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